
March 8th 2022

Press release

Dear Editor/ Managing Director,

Since 2004, Vincentian students have been given the opportunity to pursue higher
education in Taiwan through the MOFA Taiwan and ICDF Scholarships. This year is no
different, with the application period for both scholarships currently open for all
aspiring applicants.

In light of this, the Vincentians in Taiwan Association (VITA), in collaboration with The
Embassy of SVG,ROC (in Taiwan) and the Embassy of ROC, Taiwan (in SVG), will host
an interactive session this Wednesday March 9th  2022 to discuss various topics
including, but not limited to, guidelines and tips for MOFA Taiwan and ICDF
Scholarship application, student life in Taiwan, opportunities for independent study
in Taiwan and the available avenues of support while living in Taiwan.

Our aim is to not only encourage persons to apply but to also assure these
individuals, that their choice to study in Taiwan is valid.

We are hereby soliciting your assistance in providing/issuing a public service
announcement to invite all interested applicants and their families to join our
discussion, where they can learn more about pursuing studies in Taiwan, as well as
raise any questions or concerns that they may have.

Event name: Chat with VITA
Date and Time:  Wednesday March 9th, 2022 7:30 pm (SVG time)

Streamed via Facebook Pages:
。Vincentians in Taiwan Association- VITA
。Embassy of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, ROC, Taiwan

We thank you in advance for your support and assistance and we look forward to
working with you in the near future.


